Contact with Pets

Parents of children attending my home for care must consent to their child having contact with pets. We have dogs, cats, rabbits, guinea pigs and chickens. If your child has allergies or you do not want your child to have contact with animals, my home is probably not a suitable setting for them however you may be interested in a place with me at St Paul’s School. All our pets are kept in a clean and healthy condition, are vaccinated and medicated when necessary and do not foul the children’s play area. I feel that children generally benefit from contact with animals, they learn respect, responsibility and how to care for and handle. I have found them to be especially beneficial to some children with ADHD and ASC. Children with an initial fear of animals have also benefited from attending my setting
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